
 

Dear Sjögren’s Syndrome Patient:  

We are pleased to share information about a new clinical research study already enrolling in your area for 

individuals with Sjögren’s Syndrome. Your participation in this study could help future patients worldwide and 

I hope you will consider learning more.  

The study, INCB 50465-207, is looking for individuals diagnosed with Sjögren’s Syndrome and no other 

autoimmune rheumatic disease, such as a Lupus or Rheumatoid Arthritis.  You are most likely to be eligible for 

the study if you have enlarged salivary glands and severe symptoms of eye and mouth dryness. Patients can be 

male or female 18 years of age and older. Travel Assistance is available if needed.   

If you are interested in hearing more and seeing if you may be eligible, please contact your local research 

center conducting this trial at:  

Dr. Paul DeMarco, Principal Investigator 

The Center for Rheumatology and Bone Research 

2730 University Boulevard West, Suite 306  

Wheaton, MD 20902-1928 

Contact Clinical Trial Coordinators  –  Megan Lormore or Janice Whyte-Whitworth at (301) 942-6610 or via 

email: mlormore@arapc.com,  jwhitworth@arapc.com  

 

On behalf of the millions of Sjögren’s Syndrome sufferers in this country, I thank you for taking time to learn 

more about this study.         

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Steven Taylor 

Chief Executive Officer 

         

Note: You received this notice because of your participation and/or interest in the Sjögren’s Syndrome Foundation. The 

SSF sends this research notice for information only. It does not represent an endorsement of this study but only makes 

you aware of this research project for your participation if you choose.  
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